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November 6, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Executive Committee meeting scheduled for November 21, 2018 
has been cancelled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled Executive Committee meeting will be held 
on December 19, 2018 at 8:30 a.m.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Carla Wootenball at  
(831) 796-3331 or by email at wootenballc@co.monterey.ca.us.  
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